
Kugluktuk Visit March 2023 

Nunavut Employees Union 
Kugluktuk Visit March 2023 

 

 
All Events are at the Coppermine Inn  

 
Tuesday March 14th at 7:00 PM 

Meet and greet with Nunavut Employees Union (NEU) 
Regional Vice President (Kitikmeot)   

Paul Puqiqnak 
All NEU Members working in Kugluktuk are welcome 

 
Wednesday March 15th at 7:00 PM 

Local Meeting 
All NEU Members working in Kugluktuk are encouraged 

to attend this meeting 
 

Refreshments will be served at both events! 
 
If you would like to start the process to get your NEU Membership 

Card or meet with Paul while he is in Kugluktuk, please email 
communications@neu.ca 
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